
PUBLIC MEETING of BUCKLEY 
NEIGHBORS

Wednesday, November 28th 6:30 PM
Sherman Oaks Senior Center

5056 Van Nuys Blvd.

6 years ago, as part of the Conditional Use process, The Buckley 
School contributed $50,000 to a Neighborhood Fund. The committee 
that was formed to oversee the use of the fund has started a process 
to identify uses for the money. There will be a public meeting, hosted 
and moderated by the Sherman Oaks Neighborhood Council, to 
discuss the possibilities. Any group or individual may make a 
presentation about a project or use of the fund. We encourage 
encourage anyone with an idea for the use of the fund to prepare a 
brief presentation. 

If you would like to make a presentation, please send an email to 
rziff@shermanoaksnc.org by November 21st. Give a brief description 
of your idea or plan and include a telephone number where you can 
be reached.  Plans to be presented will be placed on the meeting 
agenda. Everyone at the meeting will have an opportunity to comment 
on the presentations.

The agenda will be posted by November 24 at 
www.shermanoaksnc.org To see the agenda click on “upcoming 
meetings”, “Buckley Neighbors Meeting.” We look forward to seeing 
you and encourage you to attend this meeting.

This is a “Special Meeting” under the California Brown Act. The subject matter discussed will 
be limited to the use of the Buckley Neighborhood Protection Fund.

http://www.shermanoaksnc.org/

